
15th January 2024

Dear Parent / Carer
Y7 Settling in Evening

We are delighted to invite you and your child to our Y7 ‘Settling In’ evening which will take
place in person on Wednesday 31st January 2024 from 3:45 - 6:30pm. We very much hope
that you will be able to join us.

The purpose of this evening is to give you an opportunity to discuss with your child’s form
tutor how well they have settled in and developed during the first term of their seven year
journey at Stokesley School and Sixth Form.

Subject specific information will not be discussed in detail as this evening is in addition to our
traditional academic parents’ evening where you will meet your child’s class teachers
virtually to discuss academic progress. That event is scheduled to take place on Monday
15th April and you will receive more information nearer to the time.

The school will be using the schoolcloud system to allow you to easily book your
appointment. This system allows you to choose your own appointment time with your child’s
form tutor.

Appointments are now open and will close at 3:30pm on Tuesday 30th January.

Please visit https://stokesley.schoolcloud.co.uk and login with the required information to
book your appointments. A short guide on how to make appointments can be found on our
website (see link below):
https://www.stokesleyschool.org/wp-content/uploads/2021/04/Parent-Guide-Subject-Parents-
Evening.pdf

It will be helpful to have your child’s planner which will contain a copy of their latest progress
report and the most up to date information on your child's behaviour, attendance and
punctuality records.

Your appointment will last 4 minutes. It is important that we do not run over as the next
parent / carer will be waiting. Head of Year 7, Mrs Dumphy - Brook, Assistant Headteacher,
Mr Burns, myself and other key members of the team will be available throughout the
evening if you have any other queries you may wish to discuss.

If you have any concerns about making appointments or require any further support with
bookings please contact admin@stk.arete.uk. If you have any queries regarding anything
else covered in this letter, please contact, Mrs A Dumphy-Brook, on
adumphybrook@stk.arete.uk.

Yours faithfully

Mrs J. Darbyshire
Deputy Headteacher
Achievement and Standards
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